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August 1, 2023 
 
T-10 USA Sports 
12000 Ford Rd. Suite 425 
Dallas, TX 75234 
 
As the Vice Mayor of Broward County, I am honored to extend my warmest welcome to all the 
participating supporters, patrons, team players, and fans who will gather in our county to witness the 
historic first-ever cricket tournament in the United States. 
 
Broward County takes great pride in being at the forefront of fostering community engagement and 
sporting excellence. This achievement of hosting the inaugural T-10 USA tournament is a testament to the 
vitality of our region and the efforts of our communities to come together in the spirit of diversity, 
sportsmanship, and celebration. 
 
The City of Lauderhill’s state-of-the-art sporting facility and rich multicultural identity is a perfect host 
for such a momentous occasion. By collaborating with T-10 USA Sports, the County aims to create an 
unforgettable experience for everyone involved and further strengthen the bonds of friendship between 
our county and the cricket-loving community from around the nation and beyond. 
 
Hosting this event is not just about showcasing our commitment to sports; it also reflects the essence of 
diversity and inclusion that makes Broward County a community of acceptance. I believe that sports have 
the incredible power to bring people together, transcend boundaries and build bridges between people of 
different cultures and backgrounds. Through this tournament, we aspire to celebrate the joy of cricket 
while embracing the rich tapestry of our community. 
 
I extend my gratitude to the organizers, sponsors, and all involved in making the T-10 USA cricket 
tournament series a reality. Your dedication and hard work will undoubtedly leave a lasting impact on the 
cricketing landscape in the United States. Broward County is proud to be a part of this journey, and we 
pledge our unwavering support to ensure the success of this prestigious event. 
 
I welcome everyone to this grand celebration of sport and am excited to embrace the spirit of cricket and 
revel in the joy of witnessing history in the making. The T-10 USA cricket tournament series leave an 
indelible mark on the hearts of all participants and spectators and will inspire future generations to pursue 
their sporting dreams with passion and determination. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Senator Nan H. Rich 
Vice Mayor, Broward County 


